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Sarah Molina-Pearson <sarah.molina-pearson@lacity.org>

RE: AB 900-1045 Olive Street Project
1 message

Jacobs, Paul <Paul.Jacobs@sen.ca.gov> Thu, Jan 10, 2019 at 1:12 PM
To: Sarah Molina-Pearson <sarah.molina-pearson@lacity.org>
Cc: "Manning, Russell" <Russell.Manning@sen.ca.gov>, Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>

Thank you Sarah, I have included Milena in the other email thread regarding these projects.

 

Take care,

Paul

 

From: Sarah Molina-Pearson <sarah.molina-pearson@lacity.org> 
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 12:55 PM
To: Jacobs, Paul <Paul.Jacobs@sen.ca.gov>
Cc: Manning, Russell <Russell.Manning@sen.ca.gov>; Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>
Subject: Re: AB 900-1045 Olive Street Project

 

Hi Paul,

 

I am no longer working on this project. Milena, cc'd on this email is the planner assigned to this project. She can help answer
you questions.

 

Thank you,

 

Sarah Molina Pearson

Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning

Case Management and Nuisance Abatement/Revocations

T: (213) 482-0376

201 N. Figueroa, Room 1030

Los Angeles, CA. 90012

 

 

 

On Wed, Jan 9, 2019 at 1:41 PM Jacobs, Paul <Paul.Jacobs@sen.ca.gov> wrote:

Hi Sarah,

 

mailto:sarah.molina-pearson@lacity.org
mailto:Paul.Jacobs@sen.ca.gov
mailto:Russell.Manning@sen.ca.gov
mailto:milena.zasadzien@lacity.org
http://www.lacity.org/
https://www.google.com/maps/search/201+N.+Figueroa,+Room+1030+%0D%0A+%0D%0A+Los+Angeles,+CA.+90012?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/201+N.+Figueroa,+Room+1030+%0D%0A+%0D%0A+Los+Angeles,+CA.+90012?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:Paul.Jacobs@sen.ca.gov


8/6/2019 City of Los Angeles Mail - RE: AB 900-1045 Olive Street Project

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=05a5ca15e9&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1622220570081510875%7Cmsg-f%3A1622309352423342074&si… 2/2

My name is Paul Jacobs and I work for the CA Senate Office of Research. I have been requested to investigate issues related to the
CEQA streamlining bills such as AB 900 (Chapter 354/Statutes of 2011). I am looking at producing a report on these issues
sometime in March of this year. For part of my investigation I would like to speak with all of the lead agencies for projects that
qualified under AB 900 (or similar bills). Specifically related to the 1045 Olive Street Project, I would like to discuss and learn more
about the following topics:

Status of the project
Experience with the concurrent preparation of the record
Thoughts on the environmental benefits gained through the enhanced requirements

 

If possible, we would like to schedule a phone call with you to discuss this project in more detail. Could you provide us with your
availability starting next week?

 

Thanks in advance for your assistance!

 

Paul Jacobs

Environmental & Energy Consultant

Senate Office of Research

1020 N St., Suite 200

(916) 651-1827

www.sen.ca.gov/sor

 

 

http://www.sen.ca.gov/sor

